
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                          April 8th, 2024 
 
 Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: None 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the March meeting. Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits:  Building Permits for Bonni & Mike Schmitz for a new home and Charles & Angie Setter for a new shed were 
reviewed.  After review, Andy Potter made a motion to accept the permits as presented.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the 
motion. Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New  Business: Sign for Summit Park has been ordered from Henke.  Patrolman are putting finishing touches on park 
shelter to get ready for renting.  Park camera purchase was discussed.   
 
Highway Maintenance:  Discussion for possible fill dirt for Geier Rd. guard rails.   New Grader tire has been ordered. 
Patrolman are ditching and fixing sod from plowing. 
Delmore Consulting has been contracted to do culvert inventory that is required by the Wis. D.O.T. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:16 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


